## TOWN OF BATAVIA PLANNING BOARD TRAINING NOVEMBER 29, 2016

PRESENT: Chairman Kathleen Jasinski, Members Paul McCullough, Gordon Offhaus, Don Partridge, Jeremy Liles, Paul Marchese and Jon Long.

ALSO ATTENDING: Secretary Brittany Witkop, Sharon White, Bruce Gerould, Steve Mountain, Dan Lang, Greg Post, Sheila Hess & Barb Johnston as presenters.

ABSENT: Lou Paganello

## TRAINING ON GREEN GENESEE, COMPREHENSIVE PLAN, AND NEW ZONING

Sheila Hess and Barb Johnston did a presentation on Green Genesee, the Comprehensive Plan Updates, and new zoning to answer any questions board members have about the changes. Discussion occurred and board members mainly want to be sure that town residents are aware that some changes could affect their property going forward. The town has posted information on the website and The Batavian and The Daily News have been at many of the meetings which centered around the proposed changes. There will also be public meetings, so that opinions and suggestions can be made. The first is scheduled for December 7, 2016, at 7 p.m. at Batavia Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Brittany Witkop Secretary Kathleen Jasinski Chairman